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Wednesday 20 November 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we approach the festive season,  we would like to take a moment to update you on the plans 
for our end-of-year celebrations at South Harringay School. 
 
In the Infant School, we will be holding our usual Carol Concerts (two performances), as well as 
the Nativity (two performances), alongside our much-loved Christmas Decoration event. We are 
excited about these festive occasions and the opportunity to bring our school community 
together. 
 
After careful consideration, we have decided that these events, along with the in-school 
celebrations in both the Juniors and Infants, will provide ample opportunity for our community to 
celebrate the holiday season. Over the past two years, we have encountered a number of 
challenges in organising the Junior Concert, particularly in ensuring it runs safely and successfully 
alongside our other events. 
 
As a result, we have decided not to hold a Junior Concert this year. Instead, the children in the 
Junior School will still be getting into the festive spirit by singing carols in music lessons and 
assemblies, as well as making decorations for the hall. 
 
We are also planning a Spring Talent Showcase, where Junior School performers will have the 
opportunity to stage their talents for an audience. We believe this will be a wonderful way to 
celebrate our students’ creativity and skills in the spring, and we will send out further details soon. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to celebrating with 
you all during this festive season and are excited for the upcoming Spring Talent Showcase. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  


